
 

Feedback: GPSSBC - Provincial Chamber Meeting: 

KwaZulu-Natal 
 

The meeting discussed the following item: 

 

COGTA restructuring  

This agenda point was discussed during the Chamber meeting on 13 June 2025. The employer indicated 

that there was no movement regarding the new organisational structure and that the service delivery 

model was discussed at a higher level and the new structure was therefore still in process. 

 

Organised Labour wanted clarity regarding Spatial Planning as it was reported to organised labour that 

the acting Head of Department was engaging directly with managers in affected directorates. Should the 

drafted structure receive adequate input from senior managers and the MEC, it would then be presented 

to the Departmental Task Team (DTT) for organised labour inputs and consultation. The Chamber 

resolved that the restructuring be discussed in the next DTT and parties to provide feedback to the 

Chamber during the next meeting to be held on 22 September 2025. Members will be informed of 

developments.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

  

• Nkosenye Ndlovu - 082 880 8979,  

• Vinod Hariparsad - 082 880 2938, 

• Roshan Lil-Ruthan - 081 011 0564, or   

• Sakhile Mdlalose - 083 694 8989. 
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